
September 3, 2018 
Mitsubishi Materials Corporation 

 
Notice Concerning Certain Media Coverage Regarding Mitsubishi Materials 

Corporation 
 
Certain recent media coverage indicated to the effect that Mitsubishi Materials 
Corporation (hereinafter “MMC”) has “voluntarily provided information to the U.S. 
Justice Department regarding its falsification of product quality data.” However, the 
above-mentioned media coverage is not based on MMC’s announcement and are not 
based on facts.  

 


